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MEMORANDUM

FOR : All Bureau Directors

Heads of Attached Agencies
NWRB, NAMRIA, PCSD, LLDA

Regional Executive Directors
Regional Directors (EMB and MGB)
PENR Officers
CENR Officers

ATTN : GAD Focal Persons
Climate Change Focal Persons

FROM : The Director
Climate Change Service, and
Concurrent Director, Gender and Development Office

SUBJECT : INVITATION TO RECOMMEND WOMEN AND/OR WOMEN
ORGANIZATIONS WITH COMMENDABLE CONTRIBUTIONS TO
CLIMATE CHANGE ADAPTATION, MITIGATION, DISASTER RISK
REDUCTION AND/OR RESPONSES FOR COVID-19 PANDEMIC

DATE : 9 February 2022

In line with the DENR Women’s Month celebration with theme on, “Women Can Make
Change Amidst Climate Crisis and Covid-19,” documentations are sought about women and/or
women organizations in your respective regions and/or communities in your sectors who
should be recognized for their commendable initiatives in Climate Change Adaptation,
Mitigation and Disaster Risk Reduction and/or Responses for Covid-19 Pandemic.

Documentations to support the recommendation must be submitted with the following
details:

1. A clear photograph (solo for woman to be recognized, with an action photo)
Photo resolution: 300 dots per inch (dpi)

2.   A two to three-paragraph write up that describes the following:
2.1 First paragraph introduces the woman (full formal name, current

designation/position in the office/organization)
2.2 Second and third paragraphs cite the commendable initiatives in climate

and disaster resiliency, particularly in the Environment and Natural
Resources sector, and/or responses for Covid-19 pandemic

The woman/women organizations to be recommended may come from the government or
private sector, civil society, academe or communities. Stories will be screened and those
short-listed will be featured in a photo exhibit at the DENR Central Office lobby during the
observance of March as Philippine Women’s Month.
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We appreciate receiving photos and writeups via electronic mail on or before February 21, 2022.
Please submit at gad_denr@yahoo.com cc edrbasug@denr.gov.ph ccs@denr.gov.ph,
tongks91@yahoo.com. Should you have queries, please communicate with the undersigned via email
addresses earlier cited.

Thank you.

ELENIDA DR. BASUG
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